
 

 

 
         Date: 11 Sep 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Welcome to the new school year! 

  

This week the PTA will meet with the selected Class Representatives who will set up and lead the 
Whatsapp groups for each class. 

  

PTA Class Rep WhatsApp groups are a very useful and efficient way of communicating to the whole 
class. The aim of using WhatsApp is to send messages to the entire group, which are relevant to 
school. 

  

We ask that all parents who wish to be part of this important communication channel agree to 
this Code of Conduct Form before Thursday 19 September 2024. 

  

The group administrator will have the right to remove participants who have not signed this 
agreement or who do not abide by the Code of Conduct from school WhatsApp Contact Groups. We 
thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

  

Kowloon Junior School & KJS PTA 

 

https://forms.gle/VfHh7AL4T6Ei8fiu5

